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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Michael Schramm <mikeschra@netzero.net>
Sunday, March 7, 2010 5:42 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of RFetail ForeX

To whom it my concern,

I am writing to object the proposal of the new 10-1 leverage regulation. I don’t think the government should
regulate the leverage. If this goes in to affect I will move my account overseas.

Please don’t let this new regulation pass!

Thanks,

Michael R Schramm
32564 N. Cherry Creek Rd.
Queen Creek AZ 85242
Fax # (480) 264-3356
mikeschra@netzero.net


